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 May 17, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear San Ysidro School District Parent/Guardian, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the San Ysidro School District is seeking a new partner to provide 

afterschool and summer programs for our students, beginning this June.  

 

We thank THINK Together for the service it has provided over the past year. We look forward to 

implementing new programs and learning opportunities for our children that reflect input from our 

families.   

 

Please be assured that we will have a high-quality program in place for students this summer and in the 

upcoming school year. It is our mission to provide our students with the best possible learning 

opportunities – during and after the regular school year. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of San Ysidro schools. I will keep you updated as soon as we 

finalize an agreement with our new program partner.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Julio Fonseca, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 

 
 

 

 


